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Due to our region being placed in Tier 2, it sadly makes it unrealistic to open the Clubhouse at this time, due to the rules which we must follow including mainly the 2 listed below:
Indoors there is to be no mixing of households and therefore, people would have to sit on their own and not socialise with any other tables.
Alcohol can only be consumed with a substantial meal and drinking must stop once the meal has been completed.
So with the very limited capacity this gives us inside and with the weather at this time of year not conducive to sitting outside, along with the strain put on staff trying to enforce these extremely difficult rules, we have decided the only option at present is to keep the clubhouse closed. As there will be no staff in the Clubhouse to clean and monitor the toilets, they will sadly have to return to being closed.
